
REPORT COURSE COMMITTEE 

 

CURRENT SITUATION ABOUT PRUNNING TREES PROGRAMM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EUCALIPTUS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHOPOS 

These trees are affected 

By “Psilido” and they were 

Extremely dangerous  



MANY TREES ALSO ON THE NORTH COURSE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These trees have been cut down and their stumps also removed 
Currently we have planted 70 trees in compliance with the 
regulations of the City Council, but facing the Autumn - Winter we 
will follow the guidelines of the published reforestation program 
programa de reforestación.  

Likewise, the reforestation program will allow us to carry out 
plantations not subject to regulations  

NEW SLIDDING GATES 

 

The program has started, beginning with gates form 5/6 hole  and 
14/15 of the South course and during the remaining part of 2018 we 
will undertake the installation of two more gates on the 13th  South 
and 10th  North.  



These will open with two systems, one through a numeric keypad and 
another through the mobile, only Guadalmina Members will have 
access through the mobile, and it is individual for each device through 
the IMEI code. 

 

   

            

 

NEW PRACTICE ZONE 

The new practice area was executed on time and is in the maturation 

phase, we hope to open it to the public during the months of November 



and December, once the construction of the house that will house the new 

ball machine, as well as toilets and some dependencies for the 

Professionals, in this sequence you will be able to see the development of 

the works. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

MAINTENANCE WORKS 

 During these months we have carried out routine maintenance work, and 

we have maintained the courses for the game, specially during the summer 

with all the tournaments. 

During September we have performed hole coring, topdressing and some 

treatment to warranty the correct development of the turf during the 

autumn and winter.. 

REPAIRS OF TAR – ASPHALT PATHS 

By holes 12 and 15 North , and by the tunnel between holes 11
th

 to 12
th

 , during 

coming weeks we will continue with paths by the Club storage building, first tee 

north , and access from hole 4
th

 to 5
th

 South  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FUTURE PLANS 

  

The future Plans are subject to the economical result of the year, as it is 

presented in the Manager's report, in addition to the works undertaken, we 

will proceed to execute at least Ladies tees of Hole 5 and 9 of Ladies, as well 

as the installation of nets for protection at holes 9
th

  North and 1
st

  South as 

well as the lane along the Driving Range.. 


